
The Facilities Department will remove the guard shacks at Burncoat High School, Burncoat 

Middle School, and South High School during the month of October 2016. 

Burncoat High  Burncoat Middle South High 

Guard Shack Removal at Burncoat and South: 

All power has already been shut down to each guard shack and the electricians will be removing 

all meter sockets and other wiring, as well as capping existing electrical conduits.   

The Facilities staff will then remove these three structures. 
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